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As a rate paying resident of Moss Vale for the past 25 years, I strongly oppose the proposed plastic recycling 
development. 

The content of a report aired on channel 9’s A Current Affair on Thursday, 14 November 2024 was very 
concerning. I was absolutely astonished to hear that the Air Quality Report stated â€˜People living near the site 
would be able to manage their exposure to air quality impacts, through minimising time spent outdoors’. The 
fact that this statement was made in writing suggests the company (Plasrefine Recycling) has absolutely no 
regard for Environmental, Health and Safety. If it was suggested we minimise our time spent outdoors, then we 
could assume the air pollutants emitted into the atmosphere will adversely affect our health and the 
environment. The proposal should be rejected on these grounds alone.  

I was also surprised to learn that Plasrefine Recycling is a new company with no history in recycling. This raises 
concerns about its ability to safely manage the company with virtually no experience or expertise in the 
industry.  

Based on the overwhelming number of Moss Vale community members who oppose the project along with our 
local council also opposing the project, stating â€˜the unsuitable location makes the proposal untenable for our 
community’ indicates the development should be rejected. 
 

 




